

Suicide prevention Committee meeting 2	
Date:	21/03/17
Location:	Avonmouth House, London
Minutes:	Final

Committee members present:	
Susan Jebb	Present for all
Chris Packham	Present for all
Joyce Rothschild	Present for all
Chris Owen	Present for all
Jeff Round	Present for all
Toby Prevost	Present for all
Raymond Jankowski	Present for all
Suzanne Jones	Present for all
Ian Basnett (+ carer)	Present for all
Stephen Habgood	Present for all
Rebeca Martinez	Present for all
Navneet Kapur	Present for all
Andrew Chapman	Present for all
Dave Cherrington	Present for all
Vikki Levick	Present for all
Amy Beck	Present for all
Ray Canham	Present for all
Jane Leaman	Present for all
David Mosse	Present for all

In attendance:		
Hugh Mcguire	Technical Lead	Present for all
Josephine Kavanagh	Technical Analyst	Present for all
Yingying Wang	Technical Analyst	Present for all

Rachel Walsh	Assistant Technical Analyst	Present for all
Ian Wall	Assistant Project Manager	Present for all
Sarah Willett	Associate Director	Present for all
Tom Hudson	Information Specialist	Present for all
Panos Zerdevas	Public Health England	Present for all

Apologies:	
Helene Raynsford	Committee member
Helen Garnham	PHE

# 1. Welcome and objectives for the meeting

The Chair welcomed the Committee members and attendees to the1st meeting on Preventing suicide in community and custodial settings. The Committee members and attendees introduced themselves.

The Chair informed the Committee that apologies had been received. These are noted above.

The Chair outlined the objectives of the meeting, as noted in the agenda.

## 2. Confirmation of matter under discussion, and declarations of interest

The Chair confirmed that, for the purpose of managing conflicts of interest, the matter under discussion was Suicide prevention in community and custodial settings'.

The Chair asked everyone to verbally declare any interests.

The Chair and a senior member of the Developer's team noted that the interests declared did not prevent the attendees from fully participating in the meeting.

# 3. An update on discussion on postvention (therapeutic interventions)

Jo Kavanagh gave an update to the committee on the postvention review, and what the NICE team had planned for the future presentation of these reviews.

#### 4. Evidence review RQ1 and RQ2

Ying-ying Wang updated the committee on the review protocol, and presented the evidence.

The committee discussed the review and agreed to revisit drafting the recommendations in

the later item.

# 5. Expert testimony for RQ1/2

The Chair introduced Pat Nicholl, who gave expert testimony supporting review questions 1 and 2.

# 6. Discussion of evidence and expert testimony

The Chair thanked Pat for her presentation

The committee discussed the evidence.

### 7. Draft recommendations RQ1 and RQ2

The committee were not able to draft recommendations at the stage, but agreed to revisit following further evidence.

# 8. Evidence review RQ3: presentation and discussion of findings

Jo Kavanagh and Rachel Walsh updated the committee on the review protocol, and presented the evidence.

The committee discussed the review and agreed to revisit drafting the recommendations in the later item.

### 9. Expert testimony for RQ3

The chair introduced Keith Hawton, joining the meeting via videoconference, who gave expert testimony supporting review question 3.

The committee discussed the evidence and the Chair thanked Keith for his presentation.

### 10. Drafting recommendations

The committee were not able to draft recommendations at the stage, but agreed to revisit following further evidence.

### 11. Summary and next steps (RQ7, access to means)

The chair summarised the day's discussions and Hugh McGuire, Ying-ying Wang and Rachel Walsh gave an update on the next steps, and topics for discussion at the next meeting.

# 12. Any other business

There was no other business for discussion.

Date of next meeting:	03/05/17
Location of next meeting:	TBC London